
From: XXXXXXX 
Sent: 07 November 2023 16:03 
To: Licensing <licensing@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: RE: Skyblue Liquor - Licensing Committee Hearing Details 
 
 
“The City Council considered this matter and were concerned that the growth in the number of 
extensions to licensing hours in this part of the city is having a cumulative effect of adding to noise, 
disturbance and street disorder. The only way to abate this problem and restore better order and a 
more pleasant environment is to curtail further extensions and in due course consider not renewing 
those that have been granted. This will achieve a better balance between the interest on the night 
time economy and licensed premises and those of residents. Accordingly the City Council wishes the 
Committee to consider not allowing this extension.” 
 
Town Clerk 
 


